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From: City of Prince George <noreply@princegeorge.ca>
Sent: Sunday, June 11, 2023 8:32 PM
To: cityclerk
Subject: Webform submission from: Written Comments Submission Form

This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize and trust the sender and 
know the content is safe. 

Written Comments Submission Form 
Submitted on Sun, 06/11/2023 - 20:31 

Contact Info 

Contact Info 
Jennifer Baldwin 
8147 St John Crescent  
Prince George  

Comments 

For which application would you like to provide comments? (One form per application) 
RZ100707 - Bylaw 9409 (6100 O'Grady Road and 5958 Stringer Crescent) - Meeting Date: June 12, 2023 

Comments 
I am one of the odd ones out and support this. I think it's wonderful space is limited to spread out now so time to 
build up like larger cities in the lower mainland/Fraser valley. Prince George is growing and this housing will 
get many families out of cramped places and away from awful landlords/living conditions. It's green space that's 
full of garbage and a good hiding spot for people to get up to no good. Best to put it to good use and provide 
much needed housing. If people want green space drive five minutes outside of town.  

June 12, 2023 Regular Council Meeting 
Handout E4-33 - Agenda Item E.4

Redacted


